
TLBGCA Russell Clements Memorial Scholarship
For Continuing Education in Agriculture/Veterinary Medicine

This Scholarship is open to any junior or senior in college, or any breeder that 
wants to use the funds to further their breeding program through education. 
Applicants must be members of the TLBGCA.

Name: Date:

Address:

email:
Phone Number:

College Year: 

Field of Study:

Essay
Russell was a man that was very passionate about his career and his cattle. In about 500 words, tell 
us why you have chosen Agriculture/Animals as your career choice and how you plan to use it to 
better the Texas Longhorn breed. If applicable talk about your past or present aspirations and how 
they led you to this field of study. 

Is there any other information that you would like the scholarship committee to know about you 
that might help us to make our decision.

All submissions need to be submitted to the committee via email 
TLBGCA.scholarship@gmail.com
before March 31st, 2024. 


